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TIME FOR OUR ANNUAL APPEAL

When my sister and I created Alice’s Kids 11 years ago, we pledged that we
would not engage in perpetual fundraising. Our thought was that we did not
want to expend valuable staff time on fundraising and, instead, concentrate on
getting financial assistance to children as fast as possible. So, we promised to
ask for donations only once a year – and this is that annual appeal. 

If you regularly receive this newsletter, you know how we spend your
donation. And, because our donors are so generous, this year we have already
spent $400,000 on children across the country, easily eclipsing the $258,000
we spent last year. 

And your donations are having an impact. When we pay for a school uniform, a
violin lesson, a calculator, a homecoming dress or any other items that are just
out of the reach of families living in poverty, we are uplifting those
children. We’ve learned over the years that even a $100 gift card for a service
or item can raise a child’s self-esteem. Indeed, below is a letter from a teacher
who has seen the impact Alice’s Kids can have. I hope you’ll take a moment to
read it and consider helping us continue to grow and reach more children.  

http://aliceskids.org/
https://forms.donorsnap.com/form?id=01ac8cc3-3076-47a9-a60d-4f9ce5ade329


Alice's Kids is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization that seeks to enhance the self-esteem of
children in need by providing them with targeted individual assistance to facilitate their
participation in scholastic, recreational and social activities.
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https://www.facebook.com/Alices-Kids-169763566414832/
https://twitter.com/alicewillhelp
https://www.instagram.com/alicewillhelp/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCOX9URkvivGlPpq-uoneENg?view_as=subscriber

